
 

Colorado Kids Sun Care Program 
University of Colorado at Denver and Health Sciences Center 

4200 E. 9th Avenue, Box B-119 
Denver, Colorado 80262  

 
 

 
 
April 24, 2006 
 
Dear <<parent first and last name>>: 
 
As you know, you and your child <insert name> are part of a research study called the 
“Colorado Kids Sun Care Program.”  With this letter, we are sending you the first 
installment of our 2006 newsletters.  The enclosed newsletter provides information about 
skin cancer and how to protect your child from the sun.  Over the next 3 weeks, we will 
be sending you 3 more newsletters on this topic.  We hope you will read the information 
carefully and that it will be helpful to you. 
 
If you have any questions about your participation in the Colorado Kids Sun Care 
Program or about the information contained in the enclosed newsletter, you may call the 
Program Office at UCDHSC (303-315-2534) or contact Dr. Stefan Mokrohisky at Kaiser 
Permanente of Colorado (303-861-3558). 
 
Sincerely, 

                                       
Lori A. Crane, Ph.D.     Stefan T. Mokrohisky, M.D. 
Principal Investigator      Principal Investigator 
University of Colorado    Kaiser Permanente of Colorado  
School of Medicine       Department of Pediatrics 
 

 
Joseph Morelli, M.D. 
Co-Principal Investigator 
University of Colorado 
Departments of Dermatology and Pediatrics 



Colorado Kids Sun Care Program 
University of Colorado at Denver and Health Sciences Center 

4200 E. 9th Avenue, Box B-119 
Denver, Colorado 80262  

 
 

May 10, 2006 
 

Dear <<parent first and last name>>: 
 

This is your second mailing for 2006 from the “Colorado Kids Sun Care Program.”  In the 
newsletter enclosed, you will learn about your child’s risk for skin cancer.  It includes 
information that is specifically related to your child.  It is based on information from the 
telephone interviews and/or the skin exams that you and your child completed over the last two 
years.  That information indicates that your child <specific risk designation, eg. lots of moles >.   
 
 

Please read the enclosed newsletter to learn about <child’s first name>’s chances of getting skin 
cancer at some time in his/her life.  Over the next few weeks, we will be sending more 
information about what you can do to lower your child’s chances of getting skin cancer.  We 
hope you find this information to be helpful.   
 
If you have any questions about your participation in the Colorado Kids Sun Care Program or 
about the information contained in the enclosed newsletter, you may call the Program Office at 
UCDHSC (303-315-2534) or contact Dr. Stefan Mokrohisky at Kaiser Permanente of Colorado 
(303-861-3558). 
 
Sincerely, 

     
Lori A. Crane, Ph.D.     Stefan T. Mokrohisky, M.D. 
Principal Investigator      Principal Investigator 
University of Colorado    Kaiser Permanente of Colorado  
School of Medicine       Department of Pediatrics 

 
Joseph Morelli, M.D. 
Co-Principal Investigator 
University of Colorado 
Departments of Dermatology and Pediatrics 
<code> 



Colorado Kids Sun Care Program  
University of Colorado at Denver and Health Sciences Center 

4200 E. 9th Avenue, Box B-119 
Denver, Colorado 80262  

 

 
 
May 16, 2006 
 
Dear <<parent first and last name>>: 
 
This is your third mailing for 2006 from the “Colorado Kids Sun Care Program.”  In the 
information enclosed, you will learn how you can lower your child’s chances of getting skin 
cancer by limiting the amount of time that your child spends unprotected in the mid-day sun, and 
by using sunscreen correctly.  Please read it carefully. We hope you find it to be helpful. 
 
We are including two sunscreen products (one bottle of lotion and one sunscreen stick) to get you 
started with this year’s efforts to lower your child’s chances of getting skin cancer some day.  The 
sunscreen was donated by Schering-Plough Healthcare Products, Inc.  We hope you find this 
to be helpful! 
 
If you have any questions about your participation in the Colorado Kids Sun Care Program or 
about the information contained in the enclosed newsletter, you may call the Program Office at 
UCDHSC (303-315-2534) or contact Dr. Stefan Mokrohisky at Kaiser Permanente of Colorado 
(303-861-3558). 
 
Sincerely, 
 

     
Lori A. Crane, Ph.D.     Stefan T. Mokrohisky, M.D. 
Principal Investigator      Principal Investigator 
University of Colorado     Kaiser Permanente of Colorado  
School of Medicine       Department of Pediatrics 
 

 
Joseph Morelli, M.D. 
Co-Principal Investigator 
University of Colorado 
Departments of Dermatology and Pediatrics 



Colorado Kids Sun Care Program 
University of Colorado at Denver and Health Sciences Center 

4200 E. 9th Avenue, Box B-119 
Denver, Colorado 80262  

 
 

May 15, 2006 
 
Dear <<parent first and last name>>:  
 
This is your fourth and final mailing for 2006 from the “Colorado Kids Sun Care Program.”  In the 
information enclosed, you will learn about the importance of sun protective hats in keeping <<child first 
name>> safe from the harmful effects of the sun.  Please read it carefully!    We have also enclosed a 
newsletter for <<child first name>> that provides sun safety information and activities specially designed 
for kids.   We hope that you will encourage your child to do the activities in the newsletter. 
 
We are including a sun protective hat to help you with your efforts to lower your child’s chances of 
getting skin cancer some day.  The hats were provided to us at a discount by sungrubbies.com.  Also 
included with this mailing are discount coupons that can be used at two sun protection clothing websites:  
www.sungrubbies.com and www.sunfriendlyproducts.com.  We hope you find this to be helpful! 
 
If you have any questions about your participation in the Colorado Kids Sun Care Program or about the 
information contained in the enclosed newsletter, you may call the Program Office at UCDHSC (303-
315-2534) or contact Dr. Stefan Mokrohisky at Kaiser Permanente of Colorado (303-861-3558). 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 

     
Lori A. Crane, Ph.D.     Stefan T. Mokrohisky, M.D. 
Principal Investigator      Principal Investigator 
University of Colorado     Kaiser Permanente of Colorado  
School of Medicine       Department of Pediatrics 

 
Joseph Morelli, M.D. 
Co-Principal Investigator 
University of Colorado 
Departments of Dermatology and Pediatrics  


